
CEO Report to Selectboard 2021-09-16

1. Jim will be in tomorrow but I will be out. 
2. Septic inspection report for 164 Atlantic Lane is all set
3. Septic inspection for 940 Island Ave is all set
4. Jim has followed up with Peter Evans several times, he has not shown abbuter 
notifications yet for his new septic.  He will forfeit the original and need to pay double 
the fee for starting /finishing without a permit
5. Maine Island Trails Association has reached out to have JIm come do an 
inspection on the small building they built on Chebeague - they are coordination to 
go do a site visit
6. Susan MacVane was in and talked about a lot in Ocean View with access issues
7. Wes Wolfertz has inquired about his septic and capacity, I've left the file for Jim to 
review
8. Tony Donovan left a building permit for a deck expansion, Jim is concerned with 
setbacks but will review and talk with Tony tomorrow 
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